
 

55 Church Street  ▪  Ellijay GA  30540 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time June 21, 2020

 

Daily Mass 

Mon & Wed 9am 

Tues & Fri 5pm 

(Note change in time) 

 

Facebook mass 

Mon—Sat  

7pm English 

8pm Spanish 

 

Sunday drive-in mass 

9am English 

11am Spanish  

Behind Gilmer Civic Center 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

1st & 3rd Fridays 

9 am—4:45pm  

 

All Archdiocese guidelines are required 
for mass & adoration,  

as well as 

all parish activities. 

Pastor - Rev. Carlos Vargas 

706-314-8860 

cvargas@archatl.com 
 

Deacon - Rev. Mr. Paul Schueth   
706-431-8151 

deaconpaulschueth@gmail.com  
 

Deacon - Rev. Mr. Greg Orf    
             678-696-1673 

deacongregorf@gmail.com 

 

Confessions  

Available by appointment 

Call Father Carlos 706-314-8860 

 

Good Samaritan Catholic Church Office 

206 Spring St (across from Church) 

Mon 12-4, Tues– Fri 10-2  

Or by appointment 

Office (706) 636-2772  

 goodsamaritanlij@gmail.com 



O f f e r t o r y  

June 7, 2020 
Offertory…….... $6,142.00 

Online Giving…..$3382.00 

Archbishop’s  2020 Annual Appeal 

Our Goal ……………... $21,600.00 

Total Pledged to date  $27,804.00 

Amount Received ... . $15,401.22 

Thank you for  your cont inued generosity!  

Promise to Protect 

Pledge to Heal 

INTENTIONS OF THE WEEK 
 

Saturday   June 20, 2020  
7:00 PM     All Fathers  

(Facebook mass only) 

 

Sunday     June 21, 2020   

9:00 AM      All Fathers  

11:00 AM    People of Good Samaritan 
(These are drive in masses only) 
 
Monday     June 22, 2020  
9:00 AM     +Roger and Mary 

(Also 7pm Facebook) 

 

Tuesday    June 23, 2020 
5:00 PM     +Robert Norman 

(Also 7pm Facebook) 

 

Wednesday   June 24, 2020 

9:00 AM     +Michael Jones 
(Also 7pm Facebook) 

 

Thurs        June 25, 2020  

7:00 PM     Ed & Jennifer Elie 

(Mass on Facebook only) 

 
Friday       June 26, 2020 

5:00 PM     Rev. Carlos Vargas 

10th Anniversary of Ordination 

(Also 7pm on Facebook) 

 
Saturday   June 27, 2020 (online) 

7:00 PM     +Al Eatz  

(Facebook mass only) 

 

Sunday     June 28, 2020   

9:00 AM      +Tom & June O’Donnell  
11:00 AM    People of Good Samaritan 
 (These are drive in masses only) 
 
To schedule mass intentions, call 
the office at 706-636-2772 or email 
goodsamaritanlij@gmail.com 

 
**Mass times are subject to 
change. 
 
Please visit our website for 
the most up-to-date mass 
times.   

We are excused from the obligation to attend Sunday 
mass until the end of June by the Archbishop of Atlan-

ta.  As we begin the reopening of our church, please be 
patient.  

   
The elderly or those with underlying conditions should stay 

home. Father Carlos will continue to livestream masses on 
Facebook in the evening.   
 

Daily Masses 
Monday and Wednesday    9am 

Tuesday and Friday           5pm 
**All Archdiocese guidelines must be followed including 6ft 

distancing and wearing of masks.  
 
Mass is on Facebook Monday- Saturday 

7pm English, 8pm Spanish 
 
Adoration on 1st & 3rd Fridays 9am -4:45pm    

     
Sunday- 9am English and 11am Spanish  

Drive-in masses at the Gilmer Civic Center. (No restrooms)
Times may change!  See website for updates!  

Parish Events & News-Stay connected!  

Join our Facebook page for news and updates! 
Check the website for updated news! 

www.goodsamaritanellijay.com 

Ask to join our email blast! 
Send request to goodsamaritanlij@gmail.com 

SVDP HELPLINE 706-636-7837 
Our Parish St Vincent de Paul Society offers 
many forms of assistance to our community. 
The Mission of SVdP is to “change lives… 
One at a time”.  Call for help with food or bills. 

On June 26, 2010, our pastor, Father Carlos Vargas, was 

ordained a priest by our previous Archbishop Wilton Daniel 
Gregory. John Paul II said of a priest that  “his calling is a 

declaration of love”.  We are truly blessed to have him as a 
pastor, and wish him a  
Happy 10th Anniversary of Ordination, Father Carlos! 



Altar Society 
Ann DeStefano ......... 770-354-2009 
Building/Grounds 
Curt Welch ............... 404-915-5112 
Cookie Walk 
Judy Fabiniak     …... 404-406-2370 
Eucharistic Ministers/Lectors/Ushers 
Susan Shaw .............. 706-276-1692 
Eucharist to Homebound 
Susan Shaw .............. 706-276-1692 
or sjs3@ellijay.com 
Eucharistic Guardians 
Carole Fay ................ 706-889-0727 
Hospitality 
Sue Hughes ............... 404-401-6141 
Knights of Columbus-Grand Knight 
Jack Planchard .......... 770-329-0390 
Music Director 
Ray Crock, Jr. ........... 770-334-3825 
Prison Ministry 
Greg Altman ............. 706-202-9970 
RCIA 
Carole Fay ................. 706-889-0727 
Religious Ed 
Cristal Landaverde……706-889-1786 
Mari Gonzalez    ……...706-669-1298 
Spanish Ministry 
Ramon & Eladia Nieves  706-273-9323 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Don Hyde………...…….706-636-7837 
Youth Group 
John & Summer Adams 754-581-1159  
Funeral Committee 
Susan Shaw sjs3@ellijay.com  
706-276-1692 

Consider joining a ministry  

and being a volunteer  

in your parish family! 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS  

Parish Prayer List 
Debby Queen, Buddy Armstrong,  William Rogers, Joyce Myers, 
Ana Elba Bochicchio, Sarah Flanagan, ,  Ann Marie Bettencourt, 
Liz Schueth,  Susan O’Donnell,  Jerry Kernea, Elisabeth Lacedo-
nia,   Robert Hughes,  Steven Richardson, Dorothy Berry, Cathy 
Sindon, Sheila Cogswell, Pat Swinamer, Elmer Zahurak, Randy 
Siko, Ralph Salinas,  Keren Clay, Nichole Ayers, Dorothy Weis-
man, Marilyn Crock, Ray Crock, Annie Sims, Kelli Cruce, Nancy 
Watson, Lisa Copley, Barbara Fleury, Tom Buckland, Matthew 
Curtis, Larry Justice, Fred Copeland, Rita McKeever, Ann 
McGowan, George Salinas, Nettie Salinas, Susan Kirkpatrick, 
Connie Armstrong, Christopher D Ford. 
 

Please email or call the office if you wish to have your name  
or that of an immediate family  member on our prayer list. 

goodsamaritanlij@etcmail.com 

Parish News in the Bulletin 
We welcome parish news for the bul-

letin as well as our website and    
Facebook page.  For bulletin news, 

please email the office with infor-

mation to be posted, at least 10 days 

prior to the date of the bulletin.   

New Parishioners 
To register, call or email the church 
office.  Registration forms are also 

available on our website and can be 

returned by mail, email or fax.   

Safe Choice Pregnancy Center 
If you have been holding on to a ba-
by bottle for the Center, you may 

leave it in the back of the church or 

in the offertory baskets and we will 

return to the Center. Thank you! 

 
Flea Market News 

The Flea Market has been postponed for this coming fall, but do-
nations are still being accepted for the rescheduled event, with a 
date to be determined.  Thank you for your support!  
We will be holding a Clothing and Shoe Sale for the community 
on Saturday, July 25, from 8:30AM to 2:30PM in the Social Hall. 
Because we are not having our full size Flea Market, we want to 
continue to help those who are in need by having smaller events. 
This one will provide clothing and shoes for the kids when they 
go back to school as well as adults. Please donate your clean, un-
wanted clothes to help us with this event by July 22nd. Contact 
Sue Hughes (404.401.6141) or Debi Slaughter (770.380.6137) to 
arrange for drop off at the BGC on Progress Road. We are also 
collecting items for a “Christmas in October” sale, an online sales 
program and donations for next year’s Flea Market. Thanks so 
much for your continued support.  
 

Did you miss the Eucharist? 

Join us for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament!   

Adoration resumes this month!   On the first and third Fridays of 
every month, we can encounter Christ in the Blessed Sacrament 
from 9am –4:45 pm.  Come spend an hour with Jesus.  
To volunteer as a guardian, call Carole Fay at 706-889-0727. 

Catholic Foundation Grant received!  

God is so good and faithful.  We just received notification that the North 

Georgia Catholic Foundation has approved and awarded the Good Sa-
maritan Catholic Church’s grant application!! 

The Spring 2020 Parish Enrichment Grant in the amount of $1000 has 

been awarded to provide audio/visual equipment for the classrooms at 

the Church primarily used for Religious Education of our youth.  The 

grant stated that 7 TV/DVD combos would be purchased for 7 class-

rooms for the CCD Program for youth, adult education and sacramental 
preparation.   

Golf Tournament DATE CHANGE! 

Due to the ongoing COVID19 concerns, the 2020 Kof C  
Golf Tournament has been postponed until July 15.   

mailto:sjs3@ellijay.com

